
Hi,

This is a continuation of the rejuvenation that Merivale started with the Collaroy. This 
redevelopment of the backpackers is the next step in the evolution of Collaroy.

There are many benefits to this proposal, such as the large amount of parking for residents, 
visitors and retail shops. The Hamptons beach design will really suit the area

I fully support this development.

Regards,

Luke
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